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This Tuesday Ricardo Cabrisas, the Vice President of the Council of Ministers and the Minister of 

Economy and Planning of Cuba received Mr. Denis Ivanov, the Deputy Chairman of the IIB 

Board. 

During the meeting, the parties discussed the excellent state of relations between Cuba and the 

International Investment Bank, a multilateral development institution, which  Cuba had joined in 

1974 as a full-fledged member, as well as the perspectives of future cooperation. 

They have also reviewed the Bank’s draft strategy for Cuba for the period of 2018-2022, which 

will be approved at the next meeting of the Bank’s Council, which will take place in Bratislava in 

December. 

Cabrisas and Ivanov agreed on the role the Bank can play in the 2030 Economic and Social 

Development Programme of Cuba, especially in financing the Programme’s strategic and priority 

projects. 

Mr. Denis Rodionov, the Head of IIB’s Customer Relations Department, accompanied the 

distinguished guest. 

Isaac Hernández Pérez, the director of the Central Bank of Cuba, and Marlene Díaz and Pedro 

Ravelo (Banco Exterior de Cuba) represented the Cuban side. (ACN). 
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